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STUDENT TRANSPORTATION IN PRIVATE VEHICLES 

 

 
The Brunswick School Board expects that students will use transportation provided by 

the Brunswick School Department when traveling to and from school-sponsored events.  

The School Board recognizes, however, that employees or parents may occasionally use 

their private vehicles to transport students.  To safeguard the School Department in 

matters of liability, particularly regarding the transportation of students, all employees 

shall strictly adhere to administrative procedures concerning the use of private vehicles. 

 

The Brunswick School Board also recognizes the importance of supporting student 

volunteer activities.  Many high school students are involved in activities in the 

community that may or may not occur during the school day.  These are voluntary 

opportunities, and although supported by the school department, they are not 

mandatory for any student.  Given the nature of these highly individualized activities, 

school transportation is not available.  To safeguard the School Department in matters 

of liability, regarding student use of private transportation, parents or guardians of 

students under the age of 18 must provide written permission for their child to utilize 

private transportation to attend these activities.    
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